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22nd February 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At last the sun is beginning to appear and there are new shoots in the school garden. I hope 

that the spring weather will continue. 

 

Mornings: 

We would ask that children arrive at school as close to 9am as possible as it is not always 

particularly warm outside and some children have a long wait until the bell rings. 

 

Safety: 

Please do not cut through the staff car park to come into the playground. There are cars 

coming in and out all day and so it is not a safe short cut. 

 

Parent Council: 

In a change to the original date, Parent council will now be on Thursday 1st march at 6.30pm. 

Agenda items to Jill Murray or via the school office please. 

 

World Book Day: 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st March. Pupils are encouraged to 

come as their favourite book character.  

 

SNSA: 

We assess our pupils in many different ways so that we can plan next steps for each 

individual. One new tool we have is the Scottish National Standardised Assessment for pupils 

at the end of Early, First and Second levels of the curriculum. This means P1, P4 and P7 

pupils will be using this new system. P4 assessments are currently being completed. 

 

Sport Relief: 

We are keen to raise funds for the Sport Relief event Friday 23rd March. Details will follow. 

 

P2/3 Assembly: 

Parents of P2/3 are invited to the class assembly on Thursday the 29th March at 1.15pm. The 

class assemblies are part of the process of reporting to parents by sharing the children’s 

learning. 

 

Craigower: 

P6/7 will leave for Craigower on Monday 30th April. Please let the office know if you need 

the kit list reissued so that kit can be gathered over the Easter holidays. Old clothes are best 

and walking boots can be provided by the centre. 
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End of Term: 

The last day of term is Thursday the 29th March. We return to school on Monday 16th April. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 
HELEN JAMES 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

http://www.newpitsligo-st-johns.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/

